
McPhail, Delia

From:  Dean Corkins [dean.corkins@gmail.com]

Sent:   January 17, 2012 9:01 AM

To:     McPhail, Delia

Cc:    Alex Thomson

Subject: Lynwood-Charlton Hall

City of Hamilton
Planning and Economic Development Department

To whom it may concern,

My family and I have been the immediate neighbor of Charlton Hall at Charlton Ave. W. in Hamilton since 1997. I am
writing to you today to offer my support for this facilities efforts to create a new combined facility.
It is not that I would like to see my neighbor go. Quite the opposite. I would hope that they would stay here. They have
been and continue to be the best type of neighbor a young family could ask for. Always considerate and available, we
have in the past 13 years only had very small issues that together we were able to resolve.
I would hope that the new neighborhood could put aside their fears of the unknown and embrace the efforts of Lynwood
Charlton and welcome them as part of their community.

Thank you,

Dean & Georgia Corkins
44 Charlton Ave. W.
Hamilton, ON
905-481-0942

Thank you,

Dean Corkins
Radiant Resources Canada Inc.

17/01/2012


